
Board Brief 

 

The Fulton County Schools Employees’ Pension Fund Pension Board met 

on November 15, 2023 for a regularly scheduled meeting at the North 

Learning Center.  All Board members were present except for Mr. 

Gregory Haitz.   

During the meeting the Board heard the Quarterly Investment 

Performance Review, Quarterly Treasurer’s Report, and the Quarterly 

Pension Payroll Report.  The Board also heard informational updates 

regarding retiree benefits and the defined contribution plan rollout in 

2024. The Board approved updates to the retiree disability procedures.   

The Board adjourned from Executive Session and no actions were taken 

which required approval by the Board.  With no further business before 

the Board, the meeting was adjourned. 


